
Dunvegan Parent Council Meeting  

26th October 2022 

 

Attendees;  

Sam Muir – Heat Teacher 

Anna Campbell – Chair person 

Sandra Thatcher – Secretary 

Mali Messent – Treasurer 

Marion MacGregor, Katyana Ranicar, Corrie Robertson, Jeanette Slater, Sandra MacPhee, Kristina 

MacLeod Kontou, Charlotte Poynton. 

Appologise; 

Catherine Matheson. 

 

Confirmation of previous meeting minutes proposed by Anna C, seconded by Mali M. 

 

The current school fund signatories are Marion MacGregor and Sam Muir. 

 

Financial Report 

Nothing new to report. 

 

Stakeholder Meeting 

Nothing new to report. 

 

Previous meeting updates 

- Christmas concert 19th Dec. 

- Puppy is settling in well and the kids are brilliant with him. 

- Tuck shop – Awaiting money and then will be run by pupil council. 

- Buses – see AOB 

- Swimming – sorted for December swimmers. 

 

Projects 

- Breakfast club – Started and going well. Week beginning 31st October will be every day. 

Fridge arriving and new toaster. 



- Polycrub – nothing new to report. 

- Forrest school – plans for once a week GM 1-3. No plans to carry on due to not having a 

qualified person at present. Look to get this reactivated and find extra funding for this. 

 

Fundraising 

- Halloween – Party being organized by pupil council. MM to order food. To run 6 – 7.30pm. 

- Wreath making – 30 people max. Hamper as a prize to be organized by AC. 

- Christmas Fayre – 3rd December.  

o Pupil council to organize raffle prizes.  

o Café to ask for donations of soup and cakes, also do sausage rolls (must come with 

allergy declaration).  

o A rota to be organized for café/ face painting.  

o The playpark will do the bottlestall.  

o Grotto – run and organized by MM and KR. 

o Stalls to be set up at 9 am SA. 

AOB 

- Body shop for pupil council one evening – tbc. 

- Procedure for children arriving in taxi’s. Parents raised concern over the childrens safety 

coming out of the taxi’s without adult supervision in the school. Staff only available at 9am 

and some taxis arriving earlier. SM emailed School Transport Officer. 

 

 

 


